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Email: resident-involvement@cambridge.gov.uk



What do we do in Resident Involvement?
•

•

•

•

Email: resident-involvement@cambridge.gov.uk

If you have any questions about resident 

involvement, then please get in touch –

resident-involvement@cambridge.gov.uk / 

01223 458323

Tenant Reps: Mandy Powell-Hardy, Diana Minns, 
Christabella Amitye. Along with the leaseholder Rep, 
Diane Best.

To contact the Reps directly you can email -
hsc.residents@gmail.com

mailto:hsc.residents@gmail.com
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